
The Health Screening Programme was initiated to promote health

awareness in the Civil Service. RCSC in collaboration with the MoH,

organized a one-day NCD Screening Programme for all the Executives

across 10 ministries and agencies on July 7, 2022, at the RUB hall in

Motithang. 

Further, the basic health screening programme for civil servants near the

Tashichhodzong area was coordinated from November 28th to 30th, 2022

where approximately 772 civil servants attended the screening.
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